CEO Leadership Award goes to
CSI Supervisor Kimberlee
Guluzian

At the monthly Meet and Greet ceremony, City CEO Tom Hatch
awarded CMPD Crime Scene Investigation Supervisor Kimberlee
Guluzian with the Leadership Award for March.

Prior to coming to Costa Mesa in 2013, Guluzian began her
career in law enforcement working in the jails for the San
Diego County Sheriff’s Department and at the Orange County
Sheriff’s Department as a Forensic Specialist where she worked
10 years processing crime scenes.

Guluzian has been recognized for her leadership, initiative,
positive attitude, and willingness to take responsibility for
ensuring sound crime scene investigative services are provided
to the Police Department and the City of Costa Mesa.

CSI Supervisor Guluzian is known for routinely responding in
the field to handle calls for service or coming in after hours
for major incidents when CSI is not available. These incidents
have ranged from basic theft scenes to active homicide
investigations. As a supervisor, she has also addressed
several operational challenges to ensure the CSI Unit remains
effective.

In addition to her primary responsibilities, Guluzian
instructs for the Field Evidence Technician and Crime Scene
Investigator courses, the CMPD Citizens’ and Teen Academies,
and for new Costa Mesa officers during patrol school. She also
regularly participates in other department related activities
like the annual Baker to Vegas relay and OCSD academy
graduations to name a few.
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Guluzian’s forensic expertise and skills have not been limited
to law enforcement. For eight seasons, she provided her
expertise as a crime scene technical advisor for the hit TV
show Dexter and worked on the Oscar Pistorius case as a
technical expert for the TV program Carte Blanche.

In addition, the Leadership Award, six newly hired employees
were welcomed to City Hall at the event.



